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Well good morning Vanners. 

So we’re just a week away from our sixth annual Christmas party fundraiser. Vanners From out of state 

are already arriving in Florida to enjoy our warm sunny weather. Bonnie and I are just putting the final 

touches on the museum getting it ready for all of you to visit. Christmas decorations are up and the 

Festivities are soon to begin. 

So here is a tentative schedule for this week. Thursday is the pub crawl and we need you here by 10:45 

at the museum so that we can leave by around 11 AM. The museum will be open on Friday till about 4 

PM for anyone that wants to do a little tour. We need to be at the hotel for the pizza party starting at 6 

PM. We are also going to play a little musical bingo Friday night at the hall. Saturday morning we will be 

serving breakfast between 8 and 10 AM and then we will be off to the museum for a tour that will begin 

at around 11 AM. Our first band will start poolside at 1 PM along with the tiki bar. Dinner will be 

between 5 and 7 PM in the hall. We ask that you please bring a covered dish for the dinner and we will 

be supplying the beef the roast and a ham. Please don’t forget your ugly sweaters as we will do a 

contest at one of the band breaks Saturday night. 

We have quite a few rooms booked at the hotel at this time. To ensure your stay at the hotel you can 

still make your reservations and make sure to mention that you will be with the Museum of vanning to 

get the special rate. So if you have any questions or in town and want to come by just drop us a line and 

we will try to fix you up. Looking forward to seeing everyone and having a great holiday season and 

fundraiser for the Museum of Vanning. 
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